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It was planned that we would have a ‘mark party’ in the spring to renew several marks on Lac St 
Louis but then came Covid and with the shut down of clubs that plan was cut.  Existing marks 
were launched and used perhaps sparingly in the much-shortened season.  Hopefully we will be 
able to complete this this year. 

Pierre Charbonneau worked hard at putting together a detailed marks map for Lac des Deux 
Montagnes but again the Covid lockdown prevented it’s printing and distribution.  Again 
hopefully this year will allow completion of this project.   

Budget was $0 last year. 

 

Hopefully this year we will all be able to get out on the water again and enjoy a sailing season. 

 

Submitted March 31, 2021 

Bill Strath 

 

 

 

 


